
 

 

Grenfell Road Allotment Meeting –July 8th. 11.00 

Present: Andrew Middleton, Kim Clayton, Bill Clayton, Debbie Devey, John Devey, 

Ann Robinson, Pete Jones, Alan Lines, Bill Cox, Ben Follows, Pearl Clarke, 

Philip Lester, Ian Mathews 

Apologies: J Kitchen, T Kitchen 

• New committee was selected-Chairpersons: Alan Lines and Bill Cox 

                                                        Secretaries: Kim and Bill Clayton 

                                                         Treasurers: Ann Robinson and Debbie Devey 

                                                          Rent collector: Andrew Middleton 

• 2 plotholders have been suspended and not allowed on site but wives are 

allowed access. 

• Posts for water pipes and taps need replacing- concrete posts were 

suggested – Andrew to look into. 

• Letters concerning unsatisfactory plots have been sent to no’s , 54, 55, and 

letters are due to be sent to plots 50, 51, 52, 53 , 85 and 86. 

• 4 plots are empty and 2 more at end of year. 

• Shop will be open at weekends when Andrew has set it up. 

 

Meeting closed at 11.45am 

Next meeting 11 am   12th.August 2017  


